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British Troops carrying an accordion 

 
 
 

The Accordion Arrives 
 

The accordion which was subscribed for by a number of Trowbridge people last week, in purposes to 
an appeal, has arrived, as the letter will prove:- 
          
 

In the Field,  
          June 10th. 1915 

 
(To The Editor) 
 
Dear Sir: 
 
It gives me great pleasure in writing these few lines to thank you and the people who so kindly found 
the money to send us the splendid accordion which we all appreciate very much.  I am sure we thank 
you for taking so much trouble on our behalf.  Once again thanking you for all your kindness.  I beg to 
remain, sincerely yours. 
 
Driver Baden 
and several Trowbridge lads. 
35th Field Company, R.E. 

 


